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01/06/2018  16:25:462017/4302/P OBJ Robert Bingham I continue to object to this application. 

The revised application makes no mention of the fact that our Grade II listed building shares a party wall with 

the proposed development. This party wall is also not shown on the drawings. What’s more, the location of our 

building is not shown on any of the drawings. 

Given the above, it is reasonable to assume that sufficient consideration has not been given to the potential 

damage that could be done to our building by excavating this proposed basement.

My concerns regarding the use of compensation grouting that I raised in my previous objection have not been 

addressed by this revised application and still stand.
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